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MISSIONARIES SENT OUT IN 1901-1902. 
 

Japan. 
 
Miss Isabella A. Ward. 
 
p. 163 
 
 HOKKAIDO:   Sapporo—Sapporo is the capital of the Hokkaido 
(Yezzo), 350 [sic] miles north of Tokyo; Station occupied 1887. 
Missionaries—Miss S. C. Smith, Miss L. A. Wells. 
 
p. 172 
 

The other points occupied in the Hokkaido are Sapporo and 
Otaru.  More than 100 pupils have been registered in the Sapporo 
girls’ school; three of them have been baptized.  Miss Smith writes: 

 
Two pupils left school, their after-stated reason being that 

they feared they might become weak and learn to shed tears during 
chapel exercises, as they saw several girls doing one morning and 
many the other morning of the two days they attended. 

 
The Sunday-school has been under Miss Wells’ care. 
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DATE 

   OF         NAME.   MISSION.  POST-OFFICE ADDRESS. 
APP’T 

 
1888 Pierson,1 Rev. and   East Japan  Sapporo, Hokkaido, 
              Mrs. George P.       Japan. 
 
1880 Smith, Miss    East Japan  Sapporo, Japan. 

     Sarah C. 
 

1900   Wells, Miss  
   Lillian L.  East Japan    Sapporo, Japan. 

____________________ 
 

1Records available do not clearly indicate that the Piersons 
played an active role at Hokusei Jo Gakko during this year; however, 
as they appear to have been in Sapporo and may have continued 
providing at least indirectly some of the support they had in years 
past, their names are listed here. 

 


